Dear High School Parents,

We are looking forward to our SCS High School Homecoming events in January. Many of our students
are planning to attend, and information about the events is available on the SCS calendar.

The Homecoming Event will take place on January 6, and the Homecoming Ceremony to announce the
king and queen will take place after the basketball games on Friday, January 19.

In preparation for the Homecoming Event, | know many students and their families look for outfits
during the Christmas break. Because this is a school-sponsored event, and because we are representing
SCS to our greater community, | would ask that you help ensure that your son/daughter and their guest
dress appropriately for the evening. Please refer to page 31 of the Parent/Student Handbook for
guidelines on formal attire. SCS reserves the right to deny a student entry to the event or require a
change of clothing provided by the parents if they are inappropriately dressed.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or Mr. Plunket, our ASB advisor.

In His Service,

Matt Althoft
Secondary Principal

s Seattle Christian Schools
18301 Military Road South
SeaTac, WA 98188

(206)246-5241


https://seattlechristian.tandem.co/
https://www.seattlechristian.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/09/Seattle-Christian-School-Parent-Student-Handbook-2017-18.pdf

